
APPALACHIAN STATE UNIVERSITY’S COMMUNICATION DEPARTMENT 

There is so many opportunities that you can experience at Appalachian State’s 
communication department; we would love to help you reach your dreams!  

In the UNC System we are very proud to be one of the top comprehensive programs, we 
have reached this honor because of our talented students and dedicated professors. We 
have five majors: Advertising, Communication Studies, Electronic Media/Broadcasting, 
Journalism, and Public Relations. Each of our majors will give you the tools to think 
creatively, network with professors and alumni, and significantly contribute to your industry. 
We have many opportunities here that you can’t find at other universities, check out what 
we uniquely offer! 

If you're not a student at ASU yet and you are interested in our program, check out the 
resource page for prospective students to begin your journey at ASU. After checking it and 
you still have a question, please let us know.  

Internships are not required, but many of our students obtain an internship to better their 
knowledge of the field and to make connections early on in the communication field. If you 
are looking for interns, please let us know. We would be glad to talk to you about what 
you’re looking for in an intern and to find the perfect intern for you. We have incredible 
Alumni that loves to come back and to help our students; this is something that we pride 
ourselves on greatly, is the love and dedication from our alumni. Once a Mountaineer, 
ALWAYS a Mountaineer.  

Another thing we urge you to check out is our new Kellar Radio Talent Institute, it is in 
Beasley Media Complex which is located at the historic Rivers Street/Depot Street 
intersection. It’s very unique to our university. We, including our students, faculty, and 
professors, are very proud of our new building. We urge you to check it out! 

Check out our website and learn about our incredible Communications Department here at 
the beautiful Appalachian State University! Contact us if there is anything that we can do to 
help, we hope to see you soon!  

 
 
 

https://asucom.appstate.edu/academics/majors-minor/advertising
https://asucom.appstate.edu/academics/majors-minor/journalism
https://asucom.appstate.edu/academics/majors-minor/public-relations
https://asucom.appstate.edu/students/prospective-students

